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DearMs. Gunn:

I aman interestedpersonwriting in referenceto #R04-22(theproposedamendmentsto
Regulationof PetroleumLeakingUndergroundStorageTanks (35 Ill. Adm. Code732))
and#R04-23(theproposedamendmentsto RegulationofPetroleumLeaking
UndergroundStorageTanks (35 Ill. Adm. Code734)).

In regardsto theproposedamendmentsabove,yourwebsiteclaimsthat “Sevendaysof
hearingshavealreadybeenheld in this matterand substantialpublic commentreceived.”
I fearthe“substantialpublic comment”yoursitereferencesis biased.To my knowledge,
thehearingshavehistoricallybeenheldin NorthernIllinois.

Becauseofits diversity, Illinois is agreatstateto live andwork. However,toooftenthe
Southernhalfof thestateis oftenoverlookedregardingStateGovernmentaffairs.
Specifically, is thepublic commentyou receivedtruly “substantial”whenit is theresult
ofhearingsthatwouldhavebeenterribly inconvenientfor workingfamiliesof Southern
Illinois to attend?

I requestthat additionalhearingsbeheld in avenueconvenientto SouthernIllinois.
Thesehearingswould makeit muchmoreconvenientfor workingfamiliesof Southern
Illinois to attend,andwould promotea morebalancedrecordofpublic commentin
regardsto theproposedrulemaking.

Thankyou for your attentionon this matter.

Sincerely,

DennisHillen
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